SPECIAL BOARD OF SELECTMEN MEETING BUDGET WORKSHOP FEBRUARY 2, 2016 – 7:00PM MEETING ROOM 133 – TOWN HALL

<u>CALL TO ORDER AND PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE</u>: First Selectman Stephen Dunn called the meeting to order at 7:04pm.

<u>PRESENT</u>: Steve Dunn, First Selectman; Sue Slater, Selectman; Marty Flynn, Selectman; Board of Finance Members: Chairman Rob Gianazza, Sean Hathorn, Mark Mulvaney, Steve O'Reilly, Jeff Rossi and Mark Zerbe; Board of Education Members: Chairman Bob Belden; Tara Jerner, Harry Shaker, Eve Sturdevant and Colette Sturm, John Barile, Superintendent of Schools: Al Cameron, Director of Business Operations; Maureen Ruby, Assistant Superintendent; Charles Manos, Director of Special Education; John Lucas, Town Treasurer.

WORKSHOP MEETING HELD FOR BOARD OF SELECTMEN, BOARD OF FINANCE AND BOARD OF

EDUCATION: Superintendent John Barile and Board of Education Chairman Bob Belden, Al Cameron and Charles Manos, participated in the presentation of the Brookfield Board of Education Proposed 2016 – 2017 Budget to the Board of Selectmen and Board of Finance.

<u>ADJOURN</u>: Sue Slater made motion to adjourn at 8:34pm, seconded by Martin Flynn. Motion carried unanimously.

